
 

 

 

 

 

12th May 2020 

Hello! Children, 

We are missing not being at nursery with you but are so glad you are staying at 

home with your family and keeping safe.  

We have loved the photos some of you have been sending us about how busy 

you are; reading, making cakes, gardening, drawing, painting, writing, making 

bird feeders, hunting for shapes and colours, doing jigsaws, playing in the 

paddling pool and looking after your pets!  We will have so much to talk about 

when we see each other again! Please keep sharing your learning with us by 

sending your photos. 

Try to make good choices by listening to your grown-ups and talking about how 

you are feeling so you can be happy like the Green Mood Monster. Keep 

enjoying books too! 

Love from  

Mrs Howett, Mrs Bee, Mrs Panter, Mrs Brown and Mrs Tarakneic  
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